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Grant Thornton Australia Limited Submission 
ASIC Industry Funding Model and Registry Search Fees 
Dear Mr Bogiatzis 

We welcome this opportunity to provide our view on Treasury’s exposure draft regulations on the ASIC 
Industry Funding Model and Registry Search Fees. Grant Thornton Australia maintains an open and 
constructive relationship with the government, standard-setters and regulators, consistent with our policy 
of embracing external oversight. 

The exposure draft as it stands is a welcome development, particularly the proposed returning of the fee 
for applying for the consent of ASIC to the resignation of the auditor of a company from $3,487 to $40, 
after considerable discussions by our firm and others in the profession.  

We note that the larger figure was a consequence of ASIC Fee-for-Service regulatory changes that 
came into effect in July 2018. We will welcome an effective date for these changes as soon as possible. 

Our only comment on the remainder of the proposed amendments is to welcome the clarification of 
information access fees for journalists. 

Should you have any queries related to our submission, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Merilyn Gwan 
Grant Thornton Australia Limited 
Partner - Audit & Assurance 
Head of National Assurance Quality 
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